
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 21, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair       Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Simi Valley Senior Center Patio Shelter in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Simi Valley, located at: 2929 Tapo Canyon Road 
Simi Valley, CA 93063. 
 
The funding would be used for the addition of a patio cover at the Simi Valley Senior Center, which would 
make the 3,500 square foot patio usable for seniors in the summertime when highs can exceed 100 degrees. The 
addition of a patio cover would also allow seniors to participate in activities, while maintaining distance and 
circulation of air, and it would encourage members, who have not yet felt comfortable due to the COVID 
pandemic, to return to the Center for outdoor activities. The $1 million request would ensure the facility can 
offer outdoor recreational activities and resources to Simi Valley seniors aged 50 and over. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

  

JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 


